
Think Pink!

Pink shirt day in February has become a national day to show support for caring, respectful, safe and inclusive
school communities. Further, Random Acts of Kindness week is also celebrated this month. While we believe
in educating in regard to these things year round, we will be focusing on these themes in more depth this
month, and then wearing our Pink Shirts to visibly show support and understanding of these ideals on February
28. River Valley has focused for a number of years now on human curriculum goals that promote the
non-traditional three R’s of social-emotional wellness: reflection, relationships and resiliency. This year we
have put together some thoughtful questions for classrooms to consider after they watch the movie “Home” -
which has great social emotional themes. Think Pink!

Cheers,
Leslie Cooper-Shand
Principal, River Valley School


